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NOTICE TO ALL AV NACKAWIC ROUNDWOOD SUPPLIERS: 
 

 Please be advised, effective immediately. AV Nackawic will no 
longer accept purchase Round-wood deliveries during weekends 
and Statutory holidays. Scales will be closed from 5 pm Friday until 
8 am Monday. Scale hours will be posted for specific holidays.  
  
Unfortunately, these measures are necessary to ensure wood quality 
specifications are met.  If the volume off spec. roundwood continues, 
purchase wood will be restricted to day time deliveries only when scales 
are fully staffed.  
 
Starting immediately, any load containing excessive off spec wood due 
to age, form, size specie, etc. might be refused or held until a member of 
the procurement team can assess the load.  
 
Please not the above restriction does not apply to Chip and Hog fuel 
suppliers. 
 
  Any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me at 470-
9378. 
 
Regards: 
Joe Simpson 
Southern NB Sales & Procurement Manager 
AV Group New Brunswick Inc.   

 
     


